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My wife and I are housing providers and have been for close to 30 years.  

I simple don't understand why you are hurting our customers (tenants) so much? SB 

608 was devastating with rent increases every year for fear of getting behind and 

never catching up. Devastated tenants who had to live next to horrible people that we 

couldn't evict because of you. By the way, those horrible people I'm talking about 

endangered the lives of our good customers and their kids and all i could do was give 

a with cause notice that if you did it again within the next 6 months we will evict 

you.To prove my point, that same tenant I'm telling you about is now in prison and 

the only way we were able to evict was for non payment of rent!!! Unbelievable!!!! 

You people are terrible people. You are causing so much harm to so many people, 

especially the indigenous, people of color and LGBTQ.Now YOU ARE WANTING TO 

MAKE IT WORSE FOR THEM????? just knock it off. 

If by chance you want to actually talk to me call 541 948 3106 - Terry  


